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MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 
GRANTED 
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BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On June 30, 2020, the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
(Commission) opened the above-captioned proceeding to determine 
whether to extend a connections-based surcharge to business and 
government services, as well as other services currently subject 
to a revenues-based surcharge. In that Order, the Commission set 
a comment deadline of July 31, 2020 and a reply comment deadline 
of August 21, 2020.  

 
On July 20, 2020, the Commission received a Motion for 

Extension of Comment Period (Motion) from the Nebraska Rural 
Independent Companies (RIC). In that motion, RIC requests an 
extension of the comment deadline to and including August 31, 2020. 
RIC further seeks an extension of the reply comment deadline to 
September 30, 2020.   As Hearing Officer in the above-captioned 
matter, I find RIC’s Motion to be reasonable; and accordingly, it 
should be granted as requested.  
 
 

O R D E R  
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer in the above-
captioned matter that the Motion filed by the Rural Independent 
Companies be, and it is hereby, granted.  

 
IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that interested parties may file 

comments responsive to the Commission’s June 30, 2020 Order on or 
before August 31, 2020. 
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IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the reply comment deadline be 

extended to September 30, 2020.   
 

ENTERED AND MADE EFFECTIVE at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 21st 
day of July, 2020. 
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_______________________________ 

      Crystal Rhoades 
      Hearing Officer 
 


